
Minutes of Neighbourhood Plan Committee held on Wednesday12th July at 8pm in the 

Pavilion 

 

Present 

John Willis  

Tricia Edwards 

Richard Edwards 

Tony Strudwick 

Mark Bloomfield 

Bob Waters 

 

Review of Voting Rights 

It was proposed that all members of the committee have voting rights but the Parish Council 

has to ratify spending. 

 

It was agreed to hold at least 4 meetings a year.  Meetings to be held on the 1st Tuesday of the 

month. 

 

Minute of the last meeting 

Were unanimously agreed. 

 

Financial matters 

Richard Edwards clarified the £100 discrepancy in the accounts as being over Vat on a 

payment of £500. 

 

Future Developments 

Mark was happy to collate all the information needed for an interim publication.  At the next 

meeting we will consider the main points for the basis of the Plan. 

 

The meeting closed at 8.45pm 

 

Next meeting to be held on the 1st August. 


